Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a wonderful and safe spring break! Please listen carefully as this
week's schedule is different because of the spring break holiday.

Monday, April 5- There is no school for students and staff on Monday, April 5.

Tuesday and Wednesday, April 6 and April 7 - Reminder: School is virtual on Tuesday
and Wednesday this week. ALL students will participate in online learning on
Tuesday and Wednesday this week.

Thursday, April 8- In person learning resumes on Thursday, April 8 for students who
have returned for in person instruction. If you are in grades 4 and 5 this is WEEK A.
Only students in WEEK A should return to school on Thursday and Friday this week.

Take care and stay well. We look forward to seeing all students online and/or
in-person. Have a great week! This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community
Connection.



